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A child can teach an adult three 
things: to be happy     

      for no reason, to 
always be busy 

with something, 
and to know how 
to demand with 
all his might that 

which he 
desires.  

    ~ Paulo  
Coelho

October
NewsletterWest York Campus

40 Days in the Word Challenge

As a church, we’ve kicked off our 40 Days in the 
Word Campaign, and we want kids to join in too! 
I am offering an incentive to all kids that spend 
time in the Bible during the month of October.   
Not only can kids earn personal prizes, they can 
work together to help their Sunday school class 
win a Breakfast Party for Sunday, November 8 . 

A calendar for the month of October will be sent 
home with each child. Simply initial each day your 
child spends time  reading their Bible or having 
the Bible read to them. Bring their calendar in on 
Sunday, November 1. They can earn bonus points 
by saying their verse to their Sunday school 
teachers each week. We will tally all their points 
at the end of October and give out prizes on 
November 8! I can’t wait to see our kids spending 
time in God’s word!!

Fall Fun!

Looking for a fun fall idea to do with your kids? 
One of my favorite activities that we’ve done is 
an apple tasting party. Cut up slices of various 
kinds of apples and everyone gets to vote for 
their favorite. Who likes sweet and who likes 
sour? What can make it extra fun is picking the 
apples yourselves. After we tasted all the apples, 
we baked a pie!

Sunday School 

COD Kids Sunday Schools is in full swing on 
Sundays at 9:30am! We still have to limit class 
sizes, so remember to register weekly.  You can 
register by going to our COD Kids WYC webpage. 
Please see our “COVID Cautions” on the next 
page for information on what our safety protocols 
are.
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AWANA

 AWANA 2020/2021 is off to a great start! We’ve 

had an excellent first month and are super 
excited to be back together. There are some spots 
open. E-mail kids.wyc@codyork.org for more info.

Throughout the year we have theme nights. 
These nights are designed for fun and connection 
building. Classes with the greatest percent of 
participation win a special prize.

Upcoming Nights to Remember:

September 30 - Tie Dye Night

October 28 - Costume Night

If you have not connected with us yet on Facebook and Instagram, you need to start today! This is a 
great way to stay up to date on what is going on in the life of COD Kids!

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram by searching @codkidswyc  

October

Curriculum During the month of October, our elementary friends will be learning the importance 
of integrity which is choosing to be truthful in whatever we say and do. Our PreK 

friends will learn how God is with us wherever we go, and that He’s got it.

COD Kid’s COVID Cautions

We will be following the guidelines below in order 
to create a safe place where we can connect with 
your children and teach them the love of Christ. 

• Masks or face shields should be worn in the halls 
and when physical distancing is not possible.

• If Snacks and drinks are served, they will be 
prepackaged.

• Limited class sizes. This requires you to 
preregister your children for Sunday School.

• Sanitizer stations are set up in classrooms and 
around the building. Toys and equipment will be 
sanitized after use.

COD Kids needs YOU! 

Volunteers are still needed on Sunday mornings!  
Please consider volunteering with COD Kids. I 
promise you won’t regret it!! For more information 
e-mail Becky at  kids.wyc@codyork.org.
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